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Brentwood Kindergarten Families, 
 
Our kindergarten teachers and I would like to welcome you to Brentwood Magnet Elementary School of 
Engineering for the 2019-2020 school year! 
 
In the Wake County Public School System, kindergarten students begin their school careers through 
“staggered entry.”  This means that your child will attend school only one day during the first week of 
school to support your child’s transition into kindergarten.  Your child’s day is assigned by the first letter of 
their last name.  All kindergarten students will then begin school full-time on Tuesday, September 3.   
 

Staggered Entry Date:               First Letter of Last Name  
Monday, August 26, 2019:          A, B, C, D, E, F 
Tuesday, August 27, 2019:         G, H, I, J, K, L, M 
Wednesday, August 28, 2019:   N, O, P, Q, R 
Thursday, August 29, 2019:       S, T, U, V, W, X, Y, Z 

 
To ensure that your child has an enjoyable day: 
• On your child’s assigned day for staggered entry, he or she should be signed in between 8:15 - 

8:30 am by a parent or guardian.  Please park and walk your child into the school, and staff will help 
guide you to the cafeteria to sign in your child with our kindergarten teacher team. 

• Parents should return to Brentwood at 1:00 pm on the staggered entry day for a brief parent 
orientation to learn about kindergarten at Brentwood.  Students will be dismissed after this.   

• Breakfast is free for all students every day at Brentwood.  For lunch, please bring either a packed 
lunch or $2.75 for your child to buy lunch from the cafeteria.  You can also bring a snack for your 
child. 

• Your child can wear comfortable clothing and sneakers or other closed-toe shoes (not sandals, flip 
flops, or backless shoes on this day). Your child will not need a backpack or supplies for this day.  
 

Lastly, we invite you to join us for two additional events, one before and one after staggered entry: 
• Kindergarten Popsicles on the Playground: Friday, August 23, 1:00-1:30 pm. 
• Kindergarten Meet the Teacher: Friday, August 30, 3:30 - 4:30 pm.  You can bring your child’s 

school supplies on this day.   
 
We are looking forward to a wonderful school year!  Please call our front office at 919-850-8720 with any 
questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Robert Epler 
Principal  


